
20 Jun 2014 - Tender Results Announced For Dualization Of Ibri - Yanqul Road (Stage II) - Oman

The tender results for the approximately USD 104 Million ( OMR 40 Million ) Project,
“Dualization of Ibri - Yanqul Road ( Stage II )”, owned by Ministry of Transport and
Communication, Sultanate of Oman, were announced on the 19th of June 2014. The
partnership formed by Yuksel and Abu Hatim has submitted the lowest bid in the tender. The
Project comprises dualization of 34 km of higway including associated infrastructure from Ibri to
Yanqul (Stage 2).*
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